Netball Tournament

On the 21* of May the netball tournament took
place at Mattocks Primary School. The team had
been training all year after school with Mrs
Macdonald. The overall winners were Monikie
and Murroes were 2™ and Mattocks were 3™ and
Newbigging were 4. We all played really well
and enjoyed playing. The players were from
primary 5 to 7.




